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Subject: Order Free At-Home COVID-19 Tests for You and Your Household
Date: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 10:20:19 AM

***** Please do not respond to this mailbox. Thank you. *****

We are providing information as it become available. The Federal Government is offering all
Americans free at-home COVID-19 testing kits to each household.  The website has gone
live. To request your free testing kits, please visit www.covidtests.gov.
 
Every home address in the U.S. is eligible to receive 4 free at-⁠home COVID- ⁠19 tests. Orders
are expected to ship in 7-12 days.  We encourage you to order tests now so you and those in
your household have them readily available when needed.
 
This is not a USDA or FSIS-specific program.  It is open to the American public. Please visit the
website for answers to frequently asked questions. The site also offers additional
information regarding testing sites within communities, insurance reimbursement for
testing, and other COVID-related resources.
 

 
Lost/stolen laptop, Smartphone or other Personal Data Assistant (PDA) or Personally Identifiable

Information (PII) Incident? Immediately contact USDA at 1-877-Pii2You or 1-888-926-2373, 24
hours a day, and then contact the FSIS Service Desk at 1 (800) 473-9135.
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